The NH Animal Rights League (NHARL) supports and promotes humane and environmentally friendly
solutions in beaver management as an alternative to the lethal methods of trapping and killing
beavers. The NHARL offers small matching grants up to $500 towards the installation of these
alternative methods (i.e., beaver pipe systems, fencing around trees). To apply for a grant, complete
the GRANT APPLICATION FORM and return it to nhanimalrightsleague@gmail.com or to NHARL,
PO Box 4211, Concord, NH 03302-4211.

GRANT APPLICATION FORM for humane beaver management solutions.

Date of Request:

1. Your Name and Contact Info

2. Name of the Owner of the Land if other than yourself. (The owner's written permission is necessary
prior to installation)

3. Location

4. Describe the Conflict. Is it a dammed up culvert, a beaver dam by itself, or other? If able please
include photos, drawings and/or map to help describe the situation.

5. What is your Solution? Explain how it should solve the problem.

6. What is the total cost of the project:

7. How much money is being requested:
8. Date you wish to start the project:

Acceptance of this grant requires that no beavers are trapped or removed and that the solution is
given a minimum of one year to succeed.

Additional comments (optional)




